NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE CITY OF CASTLE HILLS 
CRIME CONTROL & PREVENTION DISTRICT FY 2025 BUDGET

The City of Castle Hills will hold a public hearing on the Crime Control & Prevention District Fiscal Year 25 Budget beginning October 1, 2024 and ending September 30, 2025 as presented by the Crime Control & Prevention District. The public hearing will be held on September 4, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. at City of Castle Hills Chambers located at 209 Lemonwood Drive, Castle Hills Texas 78213.

The proposed budget will be available at City Hall and on the city website at
www.cityofcastlehills.com.













Notice of Public Hearing on the City of Castle Hills FY 2025 Budget 

The City of Castle Hills will hold a public hearing on the Proposed Annual Operating and Capital Budget for FY 2025. The hearing will be held on Wednesday, September 4, 2024, at 6:30 pm at City Hall, 209 Lemonwood Drive Castle Hills, TX 78213.

 “This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $1,292,352 or 42.65%, and of that amount $22,276 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year.” 

A copy of the proposed budget is available on the City’s website at cityofcastlehills.com

